Notice Concerning Unauthorized Reproduction, Clipping and Sale of
Books and Other Material Published by the Company

We have confirmed that there are several stores and online shops that sell framed images
and paintings taken from our films, books and other publications at extremely high prices.
These products are unauthorized reproductions that infringe on Studio Ghibli’s copyrights
and other intellectual property rights. Please be advised that Studio Ghibli has not
authorized these activities and intends to take strict action, both civil and criminal, as

applicable.

All of Studio Ghibli’s works were created and produced by many people involving years of
hard work. We release our films globally and the films and their characters are beloved by
people around the world. We strive to continue to make our films, both past and future,
and officially licensed products to our fans around the world for many more years.
However, the sales of unauthorized copyright infringement products devalue our global

image and are nothing more than unlawful sales that cannot be overlooked.

As we continue to strengthen protections of our intellectual property rights from our films
and strive to ensure that our fans can enjoy them, we would like to thank you for your

continued patronage of officially licensed and authorized businesses.
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